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Rapid Antigen At-Home Test Guidance    

for Student Households  
February 8, 2022 

 

Families of students in First Nations schools are being provided with Artron rapid antigen at-
home tests distributed by the Ministry of Education.  
 
The information below on when and how to use the Artron rapid antigen at-home tests is 
summarized from the BC Centre for Disease Control (BCCDC). The First Nations Education 
Steering Committee and First Nations Schools Association understand that First Nations may 
implement policies on the use of rapid tests that supersede the guidance included in this 
document. 

 

 
When to Use the Test 

 

These tests are intended for students in K-12 schools. The BC Centre for Disease Control advises they should 
only be used when the student has symptoms of COVID-19. 

 

If a person in your household finds it hard to breathe, has chest pain, can’t drink anything, feels 
very sick, and/or feels confused, contact your health care provider right away, or go to your 
local emergency department or call 9-1-1. 

 

 

Test instructions are included in the box, and also in this BCCDC instruction document.  
 

 
Test Results 

 

If the result is positive, it means your child likely has COVID-19. 

Use information from BCCDC to understand the test results, including what actions your 
child should take. Complete an online form to report the test result to public health and 
notify your school that their absence is due to illness. 

If the result is negative, your child may return to school when they feel well enough to 
return to regular activities, or consistent with direction provided by your school 
administration and First Nations leadership. Notify your school that their absence is due 
to illness. 

 
 

Visit BCCDC for up-to-date information on COVID-19. 

Do not give your child a rapid COVID-19 test if they do not have symptoms of illness. 

http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/about-covid-19/symptoms
http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Info-Site/Documents/COVID-19_Tests/POC_screening/RapidTestInstructions_Artron.pdf
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/testing/understanding-test-results
https://reportcovidresults.bccdc.ca/
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/about-covid-19
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